



# West Side Little League Board Meeting Agenda

East Bradford Township Building  
10/9/2016  
7:00pm

## AGENDA

**Attendees:** Dave Reinheimer, Robin Culp, Tony Marzocco, Stephanie Bell, Steve Sirchio, John Snyder, Rob Grim, Glenn Surowiec, Mike Dolan, CJ Frederick

### **Executive Reports**

1. President – Dave Reinheimer
  - a. Fall Ball Comments
    - i. Clinic, Baseball and Softball are all going well
  - b. Reminder that Big League (17/18) is going away in 2017 in Little League
    - i. What happens with 13-16? How many divisions?
    - ii. How do we achieve appropriate competition and safety?
  - c. Halloween Parade – October 26<sup>th</sup>
    - i. Tournament Team invited to walk together
    - ii. Open to all WSSL
    - iii. Meet at the Parking Garage across street from Justice Center
    - iv. Dave will send out emails to league
  - d. District 28 Banquet Awards
    - i. Mom
    - ii. Umpire
    - iii. Sportsman of the Year (Kid)
    - iv. Volunteer(s) of the Year

2. VP Baseball – Robin Culp
  - a. Opening Day
    - i. April 1<sup>st</sup>
    - ii. April 8<sup>th</sup> rain date
    - iii. Regular Season to end by June 1<sup>st</sup>
    - iv. Playoffs to end by June 8<sup>th</sup> or 9<sup>th</sup>
  - b. Field Improvements
    - i. waiting on bids from Brogan for general upkeep
3. VP Softball – Scott Yaw
  - a. Winter Clinic – will open in January
  - b. Field Day at Copeland – Nov. 5<sup>th</sup>
4. Player Agent – Steve Sirchio
  - a. Reviewing the website and registration process
    - i. spring registration will basically stay the same as last year
    - ii. spring registration will open December 1<sup>st</sup>
5. VP Challenger – No Report
6. Treasurer – Rob Grim
  - a. 2016 Budget – overall we are in very good shape
  - b. Look into forming a Facility Improvement Committee

### **Committee Reports**

1. Sponsorship – Glenn S.
  - a. Packages will go out around Christmas
2. Equipment – CJ Frederick
  - a. Need to investigate new pitching machines
  - b. CJ and Steve to collect Fall Ball Equipment
  - c. Investigate catchers gear and needs
  - d. Helmets will no longer be provided for Tball – need to get this on the website – disclaimer we will help if needed (contact equipment manager)
  - e. Need to get bat standard on the website for 2018

3. Pictures – None
4. Website/Marketing
  - a. Transitioning from Mike C. to Mike Dolan
  - b. Can we integrate Reg. Process with LLI League Finder
  - c. Can we integrate a league store
  - d. Mike to meet with SI Play this week and then we will meet as a committee in the next month (Dave, Robin, Stephanie, Mike, Tony)

**Old Business**

1. Survey Discussion – Ongoing
2. WSLI Message Discussion – Ongoing

**New Business – None****Adjourned 8:25 PM**